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From: Bryan Balli <ballibry@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 2:20 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Changes in Foreign Exchange Leverages

My family and I would be very supportive of implementing the proposals for mandatory leverage
amounts of 10:1 as proposed in January. There is such corruption in the retail side of foreign exchange.
By limiting how greedy they can be would go along way in cleaning up the industry.

Regards

Bryan Balli



